
Coventry & District 

Bowling League 
Secretary & Treasurer – Martin Dobson 

459 Walsgrave Road, Coventry CV2 4AH 
Tel : 02476 448916 or 07904589480 

Dobson365@btinternet.com 
 

Minutes of League Meeting held on Mon 5th Aug - Newdigate Club at 7.15 pm  
 
1. Absent Friends 

• Fred Woolock - Bulkington. 

• Archi Pithers – Stoke Coventry 

• Ben Crowther - Albany 

2. Secretary/Treasurers Report (Martin Dobson) 

• Minutes of Meeting held on the 3rd June had been sent to all Clubs 

• There are a number of issues that have arisen over the last few months and are 
being discussed by the Management Committee after tonight’s meeting. 

• Details cannot be discussed in this open forum – all clubs concerned will be 
notified over the next few days in writing – issues being discussed un-played 
fixtures, walkover fixtures, discipline issues & complaints. 

• The meeting delegates where advised that the Management Committee are 
empowered to endorse the rules as agreed by all clubs at the Rules and Revision 
meeting on the 3rd December 18. 

• All rules have been shared with all Clubs and are on the website. 

• All Clubs will have the right to challenge any decision through North Midlands 
Bowling Association.  

• May Bills - all Clubs have settled the May Bills – Clubs that where late will be 
fined. 

• It was stated the importance that Clubs must pay their Bills on time – paying 1-3 
months after the date is not acceptable. 

• The Secretary stated that the intention was to have the Presentation evening at 
Newdigate early November – however following the meeting it was advised that 
no dates where available – this is very disappointing as we have held successful 
events at Newdigate for a number of years – a new venue is now required.  

• No other issues to discuss 

• League funds stand at £11,735.46 

3. Saturday League Match Secretary’s Report (Mick Proctor) 

• Report attached. 

4. Midweek League Match Secretary’s Report (Dave Hayward) 



• Report attached. 

5. Thursday League Match Secretary’s Report (Dave Hayward) 

• Report attached 

6. Sunday League Match Secretary Report (Ray Coles) 

• Report Attached. 

7. Competition Secretary’s Report (Len Peach) 

• Sunday League – Bill Carter Cup –Final was last Friday at Standard between 
Wyken B & Stoke Coventry B with Wyken winning by 11 shots – having 4 winners 
from 6 games. 

• Brandish Cup – Semi Final where scheduled for last Thursday, unfortunately 
coinciding with a lot of heavy rain. At Dunlop Lime Tree managed to finish their 
match with a win for Attleborough. The other semi was called off with the rain 
proving too much for the Copeswood Green – Gas vs Bulkington will now be 
played on the 13th August. 

• Sunday League Merits – Held at Dunlop with an entry of 20 players. In the Semi-
finals Martin Puffet beta David Ord and Phil Welland beat Jamie Sherringham, 
Martin went on to win the Final 21-7. 

• Saturday Merit – Played at Standard. Steve Pratt beat Dean Nichols and Karl 
Shanks beat Max Jefferson to reach the final – Steve defeated Karl 21-3 in the 
Final. 

• Thursday Merit – Played at Alvis, the Final was played between Matt Allen & 
Dave Simpson, with Matt winning 21-14. 

• Midweek Merits – Played at Dunlop. In the semi-finals Tyler Dewis beat Grant 
Soller 21-19 & Stuart Perry beat Jack Whithead 21-18, with Tyler winning the 
Final 21-9. 

8. North Midlands Report (Dave Hyde) 

• No formal report to present and there had been no meetings. 

• Dave however stated that all Clubs whom have paid bills will receive an invoice 
for all cash & cheques – and those who have paid by Bank transfer will receive 
an e-mail. 

9. AOB 

• Treasurer / Secretary Martin Dobson made a statement at the end of the meeting 
regarding the difficult season the Management Committee has had with a 
number of issues being raised that could easily have been rectified by Clubs. It 
was clear of the frustration of Management Committee at tonight’s meeting – 
With Mick Proctor stating his resignation at the end of the season and with Dave 
Hayward also stepping down from his position this leaves the committee 
struggling – if Clubs do not start to support the Committee & Rules then it’s going 
to be very difficult to see how many more Committee members will be prepared 
to carry on………………Its down to the Clubs…..!!!! 

10. Roll Call - Missing 

• Coronation & Kenilworth. 

Next meeting – Mon 5th Oct 2019 - Newdigate at 7-15  



 
  



 
  



 



 
  



 


